VOTER INFORMATION COMMITTEE
MINUTES
MAY 16, 2018

MEMBERS PRESENT:	Chris Joyce, Chair
				Peggy Rose, Clerk
				Pam Groswald
				Emily Milan

MEMBERS ABSENT:	Tina Games

I.	Call to Order 

	The Chair called the meeting to order at 5:00 PM.

II.	Approval of Minutes

Ms. Groswald moved to approve the minutes of April 10, 2018 as written; Ms. Joyce seconded; motion carried unanimously.

Ms. Groswald moved to approve the minutes of April 24, 2018 as written; Ms. Milan seconded; motion carried unanimously.

Ms. Milan moved to approve the minutes of May 1, 2018 as written; Ms. Groswald seconded; motion carried unanimously.

III.	Debrief

	Pre Town Meeting
It was recommended that the Voter Information email address be used to send the request to attend the program to the department heads and committee chairs.

Candidates Forum
Members thought the configuration of the timing table was awkward for the candidates.  Holding it at night was beneficial as 59 people attended which is more than in 2017.  The questions from the attendees were thoughtful and on a good variety of topics.

IV.	Committee Vacancies

Ms. Milan has decided to remain on the committee when her term is up at the end of June.  Ms. Rose is undecided.
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V.	Fall Programming

	No firm decisions were made about fall programming.  There may possibly be 3 programs.

VI.	Other

	The Chair advised that the voter turnout for the May election was 17 percent.

	The next meeting will be on Wednesday, June 20.

VII.	Adjourn

	There being no further business, the Chair adjourned the meeting at 5:45 PM.

	Respectfully submitted,

	Peggy Rose, Clerk
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